This year we will be awarding (2) \$500 Scholarships to our members children and grandchildren graduating High School going into their 1st year of college. To be eligible, member must be in good standing. Awards will be presented at our June meeting. Fill out and return this form no later than May 1, 2019 to:

## NYSFOP NASSAU POLICE LODGE 69

Attn: Mike Kutzma, Scholarship Chairperson Post Office Box 748

East Meadow, NY 11554-0748

Member's Name:			
Agency:			
Street:			
City:	State:	Zip:	
Phone Number: ( )			
Child's Name:			
College child will attend:			
Please send either:			
1) copy of S.A.T. Scores or 2) Letter of Acceptance from College.			